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Relief Support for Hurricane Harvey in the United States 

 

In response to Hurricane Harvey, which recently hit the United States, Daikin Industries, Ltd. 

announces its decision to donate an additional 300,000 U.S. dollars for relief to the people affected 

by Harvey and support for restoration of the disaster areas.  

Immediately following the disaster, Goodman Global Group, Inc. (Headquarters: Houston, Texas), 

a Daikin subsidiary in the United States, donated 200,000 U.S. dollars as a contribution to relief 

efforts. In consideration of the situation in the affected areas, Daikin Industries decided to make  

this additional donation at this time as its own company contribution to relief efforts for the damage 

caused by Hurricane Harvey.  This donation brings the total contribution of the Daikin Group to 

500,000 U.S. dollars.  

It is our sincerest hope for the earliest possible recovery and restoration of the disaster areas. 

 


